
Mrs.  Pyles  9th-10th  Grade
English
bpyles@pcalions.org

June 2018

It has been a great school year. You worked hard and learned
much. Now it is time to enjoy your summer; relax and refresh.

Remember that summer reading reports and projects are due on
Monday, August 27. You will find the directions on PCA’s home
page and on the English home page. If you have any questions,
please contact me at the email address listed above.
Blessings

Blessings,

Mrs. Pyles
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